
                       Seminar Report  

Department of Philosophy 

   Asansol Girls’ College  

Department of Philosophy organized a Departmental Seminar on 28TH June, 2023. The title of the 

Seminar was “Substance in the context of Western Philosophy.” In this Seminar fifteen students 

participated and presented their paper.   All the teachers of the department actively participated in 

this seminar.  During the seminar the students were very enthusiastic and interactive.  

 

 


